


expected for the program, depending on the type of awards handed out. The length and cost of
the program will also hinge on if the Senate decides to host a luncheon or a reception for the
recognition program.

Due to the capabilities held with Administrative Senate Mark Rozewski and Ms. Evinger are
proposing that the Senate take charge of the event planning. The funding required for the event



